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I would like to congratulate the Explorer 
for doing an outstanding job of welcoming 
visitors to the Annapolis Royal area for 
23 years.

I hope you enjoy the natural beauty, cultural 
richness and historic uniqueness as much 
as your predecessors who came to 
Annapolis Royal to explore and often 
returned to raise a family or retire. 

Enjoy your visit and please come again. 

Sincerely,
Stephen McNeil, MLA Annapolis
Premier Nova Scotia
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